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To the Resident 
Important information inside 
Playground Equipment Additions – Hatchett Park 
 
 
17 April 2025 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Playground Equipment Additions – Hatchett Park  
 
The Town would like to advise that there will be two new pieces of playground equipment being installed 
at Hatchett Park on Monday 5 May 2025, weather and contractor permitting. The equipment will be 
installed within the existing sandpit, with a seesaw to the north and kitchen to the east of the swing set. 
Images of the designs have been included in this letter.  
 
Below is the proposed sequence of events:  

• Fence off work area with temporary fencing 

• Playground contractors dig in footings 

• Playground contractors install new equipment 

• Temporary fencing is removed 

• Playground reopens  
 

Works are expected to occur between 7am and 5pm. While it is inevitable that works of this nature will 
cause some inconvenience, every effort will be made to ensure that this is kept to a minimum.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this project or would like further information, please contact me on 

9285 4300.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Cloe Dolan 
Manager Parks and Environment 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Kitchen - Eastern side of sandpit 
 
 
 

 
 

Seesaw - Northern side of sandpit 
 


